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Healthy Communities.

Steve Bullock, Governor

Sheila Hogan, Director

March 23, 2017

RE: Does Montana require patrons of food establishments to wear shoes?

Dear Mr. Shane Steinkamp,

Thank you for your question, received March 20, 2017, regarding whether the Department of
Public Health and Human Services (DPHHS) requires patrons of food establishments to wear
shoes. DPHHS does not require shoes be worn by patrons of food establishments which may
include restaurants, grocery stores, and convenience stores.

ogan, Director
Montana DPHHS



